
 

 

 

8 February 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families 

 

GCSE Revision Sessions 

 
Year 11 students are working hard in the last few remaining months of preparation before their exams; we have been very 
pleased with the hard work and great attitude shown.  Most students made good progress between the mock exams in June 
and those in November.  More hard work is needed though for students to demonstrate their true ability. 
 
The final GCSE mock exams start the week commencing Monday 26 February. Your child will receive their mock exam timetable 
in due course.  Students need to prepare thoroughly for these exams and by now should have started revision.  Students need 
to treat these exams like their GCSEs. 
 
Further to my earlier letter regarding extra revision sessions, please see below the sessions that we will be providing over the 
half term break.  All sessions will run from 9.30am to 1.30pm.  We will be providing pizza for lunch however, students are also 
welcome to bring along drinks and snacks.    
 

Monday Tuesday  Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Performing Arts Science 
Maths 

(selected students only) 

Spanish  

(selected students only) 
English 

 
I thank you in advance for your support, should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me via 
the Main Reception. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

D Spencer 

 
Mr D Spencer 
Assistant Vice Principal 


